
COUNCIL – 14 DECEMBER 2022 

 

MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS 
 

Question 1 

 

Cllr Norma Symonds to ask Cllr Peter 

Boylan the Executive Member for 

Neighbourhoods 

Our council agreed a five-year housing plan in May this year. Six 

months has now gone, and I would like to ask the Executive 

Member for Neighbourhoods for an update on what has happened 

so far, especially with social housing.  

Question 2 Cllr Stephen Reed to ask Cllr Peter Boylan 

the Executive Member for 

Neighbourhoods 

Due to the previous death in Rochdale due to damp and mould, 

could the Executive Member for Neighbourhoods explain if any 

measures have been taken to avoid East Herts repeating what 

happened. 
 


